
HAD opens additional temporary shelter
(5)

     In view of the latest typhoon situation, the Home Affairs Department has
opened the following additional temporary shelter for people in need: 
 

Region Venue Address
New
Territories
(except
Islands
District)

Luen Wo Hui
Community Hall

G/F, No.9, Wo Mun Street,
Luen Wo Hui, Fanling

     Please refer to the annex for the full list of temporary shelters that
are now open. For enquiries, please contact the emergency hotline on 2572
8427.
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